
Holiday Homework Rewards Announcement 

Dear Students and Parents, 

We are excited to announce our Holiday Homework Rewards program for this year! To 

encourage our students to engage with their holiday assignments thoughtfully, we will be 

offering special rewards. 

Reward Categories: 

• Outstanding Work: A certificate and a gift voucher for books. 

• Creativity Award: Art supplies for the most creatively presented project. 

• Participation Prize: A surprise gift for every student who completes their homework. 

Deadline: 

All homework should be submitted by January 15, 2024. 

How to Participate: 

Students should complete their assignments and submit them to their class teacher by the 

deadline to be considered for the rewards. 

We look forward to seeing the fantastic work you will produce during this holiday season! 

Best wishes, 

The School Administration 


